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Happy New Year! 
Welcome to Langlands Golf Club. We would like to take this          

opportunity to wish all of our members and friends a very Happy New 

Year, we hope that 2016 is a successful year for all. 

The weather has been it’s usual mixed bag lately, however the 

course has remained open for as many days as possible in this time. 

Despite the poor weather, the club remains busy with plans for the 

year ahead.  

Our fixture lists are already available on the club website, with the 

first Saturday medal scheduled for Saturday 5th March. Until then 

there is a 9-hole Winter League every Saturday that the course is 

open, it’s only £1 to enter so why not join us?       

Annual General Meeting 

Langlands Golf Club AGM takes place in the clubhouse on Thursday 

28th January 2016 at 7.30pm. It is important that all members attend 

this meeting. Items for discussion include a review of the club’s     

accounts for 2015, the election of new committee members, and the 

election of new Club Captain and Vice-Captain.    
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In December we re-launched the club website, we hope you can take 
a few minutes to take a look at it.  

We have already added some new features, get in touch if you have 
any feedback or suggestions to improve the site further. There are 
also some new photo galleries of recent club events such as the 
Gent’s Prizegiving and Hogmanay Party. 

Children’s Christmas Party  

This took place on Saturday 19th December, and was a great      
success. The kids (and adults) had a great time, even Santa showed 
up with some presents. Thanks to Tom and Mary McDermott for their 
hard work in organising the afternoon, and to Cindy Mackinnon for 
her help with the party games on the day.     
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Ladies Section 

The Ladies Section AGM, Prize   

Giving and Selection Evening takes 

place on Thursday 3rd March 2016. 

We hope all our lady members can 

attend this event, which should be a 

fun evening for all. 7.00pm for a 

7.15pm start. 



Jackpot Joker 

The Jackpot Joker  
returns soon, with 
more chances to win 
the £1000 jackpot. 

Enter as many times 
as you want each 
week (£1 per entry), if 
your name is drawn 
you get to pick a card 
from the board.  

Every card carries a 
cash prize: 

Number card—£10 

Face card (Jack, 
Queen or King) - £15 

Joker—£1000! 

All profits go toward 
the running of the club, 
so your support is very 
much appreciated. 

Hogmanay Party 

The Hogmanay Party was a big success, with the music and dancing going 
on until the early hours of 2016. The band Wee Guy Harvey were brilliant, 
and everyone enjoyed a dance or two on the night. The buffet was also 
excellent and enjoyed by all.  

These nights are so important to the club, we hope that future events will 
continue to be supported by more of our members.  

Thanks again to all those who attended, and to Tom McDermott & Robert 

Alexander for their hard work behind the bar.  
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Please note the rearranged date for the Burns Supper—Friday 5th February 2016 

Archie and Greg enjoy a wee dance on Hogmanay. What a lovely couple! 

Open Competitions 

This season’s Open          

Competition dates have now 

been confirmed: 

Gents Open—Saturday 4th June 

Ladies Greensome Open 

   - Wednesday 6th July 

Gents Senior Open 

 - Thursday 11th August 2016 

Please keep checking the    

website and in the clubhouse 

for further information and entry 

forms.  


